Corredor Tijuana-Rosarito 2000
#24702-B, Ejido Francisco Villa,

Tijuana, B.C., C.P. 22235, Mexico
+52 664 211 8824

www.surgicalspecialties.com

5 March 2018

Dear Valued Customer,

Surgical Specialties Corporation has always been committed to providing
crucial information about our products to our customers.

This letter is to advise our customers that Surgical Specialties Corporation is
aware of the California Law, Proposition 65. None of the chemicals listed
on Prop 65 are used in the products or packaging manufactured by Surgical
Specialties Corporation.

Respectfully,

Cynthia Kelsey
Regulatory Affairs Specialist




